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Dear Comrades, 

 

Sub :  All India UCO Bank Pensioners’ Federation 

holds 2
nd

 triennial general body meeting on 11
th

 March, 2018 

and forms new central executive committee for the term 2018-21. 

 

We have much pleasure to inform that the aforesaid conference was held at Kolkata in the 

midst of zeal and enthusiasm.  In the inaugural session, Com. Suprita Sarkar, General 

Secretary, AIBPARC and Com. Soumen Roy Choudhury, General Secretary, All India 

UCO Bank Officers’ Federation remained present. Leaders of different fraternal 

organisations of the Bank attended the conference.  Com. Sarkar highlighted different 

issues of the pensioners and various steps which are being taken by AIBPARC/CBPRO to 

see that the demands of the retirees are resolved. Com. Roy Choudhury explained the 

necessity of unity and togetherness of bank pensioners to overcome the problems ahead. 

Senior leader Com. Debabrata Chanda also addressed the house.  

The delegate session handled all the agenda items including formation of a new executive 

committee of the Federation for the term 2018-21.  Com. Ram Pal has been elected as the 

President and Com. Subrata Sarkar has been elected as the General Secretary of the new 

body along with different other office bearers for various posts.  We congratulate Com. 

Ram Pal, Com. Sarkar and all other office bearers of the new committee.  We have a 

fervent hope that the successful holding of the general body meeting by our affiliate in 

UCO Bank at Kolkata will further consolidate the movement of retirees in the whole 

country.  

 

With good wishes, 

 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
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